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First of all, these bulls need to stop including more than one item to vote on. 86 

pages that includes so many line items is simply submitted to confuse & overwhelm 

people.  

 

Secondly, government overreach, which almost always cost the Oregon residents & 

taxpayers has reached its limit. Oregon government has tapped out its taxpayers. 

You need to read the room. We’re saying NO to what is being brought to sessions, 

especially this particular session on the many different topics, from trying to pass gun 

laws to water right infringement to many other topics, that are being pushed through. 

 

Thirdly, those of us who own property with a well, paid for the well digging, the pump 

& casing, & piping. We pay monthly for electric to run the pump or have invested in a 

solar system & batteries. Each year, we pay property taxes on property that includes 

this well system.  We pay to have our wells serviced and/or maintained. 100% of the 

cost of having a well is on the property owner. Where does the government of 

Oregon get off thinking it can step in & now financially benefit off what property 

owners have paid for? 

 

This bill is just another way to add to the revenue system for the State of Oregon. 

Enough!!  We’ve had enough of over regulation & financial burdens for unnecessary 

bills. This bill is also very open to Government interpretation on when they can enter 

property. If property owner does not invite you voluntarily, what is the punishment? 

I’m sure it would involve a hefty fee/fine & possibly seizure of said property.  

 

Like I mentioned previously-read the room. Enough is enough. One item. One bill.  

 


